
                                                                                                                                           
 

       

  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are aware that in the current economic climate it is helpful to be able to budget for additional expenditure. Therefore 
we would like to take this opportunity to let you know about our forthcoming school trips and workshops. All trips  relevant 
to your child’s class have been uploaded on the scopay portal already. This will enable you to make payments over a 
longer period of time but please ensure you arrange payment for relevant trips by their specified deadline. 
 
We will email information regarding each trip/workshop at least 2 weeks prior to the trip/workshop taking 
place.This letter will detail specific instructions for each trip, including lunch arrangements, additional 
requirements and payment deadline.  
 
No child will be excluded from the trip based on their inability pay. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals please 
contact me to discuss what financial support is available. 
 
All trips and workshops have been carefully selected to enrich your child’s learning and to support the curriculum in your 
child’s year.  
 
Please find listed below the trips and workshops that we have already confirmed for this academic year.  
 

DATE TRIP COST 

7th November 2023 Space Dome – science workshop £7 per child * 

16th November 2023 Living Rainforest £20.00 per child * 

w/c 11th and 18th March 2024 Bikeability course Level 2 £15 per child * 

11th and 13th June 2024 Thames Explorer  £25.00 per child * 

January 2024 Deposit for year 6 residential trip  £75 per child * 

 
Occasionally, we are offered additional trips/workshops that are of great benefit to the children in their academic and 
personal development. These trips are sometimes offered at short notice and at a greatly discounted price (for example, 
year 5 visited the Royal Opera House to see a performance of Swan Lake by the Royal Ballet Company). Should we be 
offered any additional trips this academic year, we will do our best to inform you as soon as possible. 
 
Under no circumstances will a pupil be taken on a school trip without prior consent by parents/guardians.  
To simplify the consent process please complete the short questionnaire below to give a blanket consent for 
your child to attend all the school trips this year. 
 
https://forms.gle/EG3Q2exShaoq68hw8 
 
 
We hope you will find this information helpful. Should you have any questions regarding school trips, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kamila Shadbolt 
School Business Assistant 

New Haw Community School 
The Avenue, New Haw, Surrey, KT15 3RL 

 
Tel:  01932 336571 

email office@new-haw.surrey.sch.uk   www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk 
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